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Below is a link to our latest report on developments in IP, data privacy and cybersecurity law. In this issue, we discuss a

variety of recent IP-related court decisions, developments at the USPTO and USCO in response to the pandemic, and

the California Privacy Rights Act which will be on the upcoming California ballot in November.

This periodic update is provided by Davis Polk’s Intellectual Property and Technology Transactions Group and IP

Litigation Group.
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